
 

 

 
 

 Friday 14th June 2019 

  

                                                                                                      

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

  
Year 2 SATs Topic – Thursday 20th June 

Year 4 Violins – Thursday 27th June 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The classes with the best Attendance last week were: 

KS1 – Hawkinge 

KS2 – Woodchurch 

The most punctual classes were: 

KS1 – Chilham 

KS2 – Woodchurch 

Classes with excellent Attendance continue to be 

rewarded with a visit from the Ice-Cream van. 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

TERM DATES 

 
Term 6 – Monday 3rd June – Tuesday 23rd July 

New School Year starts Wednesday 4th September 

DIARY DATES 
 

21st June - Year 4 Road Trips 

26th June - Dance Challenge 

Leas Cliff Hall 

Reception - Teddy Bear Picnic  

27th June – Violin Assembly 

28th June – Non-Uniform Day 

1st July – Year 6 Canada Day 

3rd July – Summer Fayre 

5th July – Year 2 to  

Leeds Castle 

Selected Year 5 pupils to  

Kent County Show 

4th July – last day for clubs 

after school 
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TEDDY BEAR PICNIC 

 
On Wednesday 26th June  

1.30pm  

There will be a Teddy Bear Picnic 

for children due to start in 

Reception in September 2019. 

A fabulous opportunity for children 

to meet their new classmates. 

 
 SCOPAY APP 

 
The SCOpay App is now live! 

If you have a SCOpay account, 

you can now access the App on 

your phone, which is so much 

more user friendly. 

If you have not already 

registered for a SCOpay 

account, please ask in the Office 

for details. 
 

FLO COMMUNITY PROJECT 

 
Calling all knitting and crochet fans! 

Our plan is to decorate the fence on the 

slope with knitted/crocheted flowers. 

Whether you are an expert (with skills to 

share) or a novice, please come and join 

our group,    

Friday afternoons from 1.30pm – 3.00pm. 

Any questions, please ask our FLOs 

Sharon 07889 349146 

Emma 07889 349144 

 

 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

 
 The School Council have decided to support The RNLI this year and will be collecting 

5p coins, more details to follow. 
 

Paper copies of this newsletter are available each 

week from the School Office 

KENT GRAMMAR SCHOOL 

TEST 

 
The Kent Grammar School Test will 

take place on Thursday 12th 

September 2019. 

You will need to register your child 

before 3rd July online:-  

www.kent.gov.uk/ola 
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